
“The greatest success you’ll know is helping others succeed and grow” 

- Gregory S. Reid 

 

It’s a great pleasure to introduce ourselves as Passion Over Profit, a not-for-profit 

organization working to provide transformative initiatives and programs to the 

teens and youth from DeKalb County. Through our H.O.P.E program, we believe 

in building a better future for the State of Illinois by empowering the next 

generation of leaders. If young people have access to school, adequate guidance, 

and come out with successful learning outcomes, they have better chances of 

building up successful lives and impacting others. 

In pursuance of our goals and celebrating our youth, we are conducting a 

registration drive for all those in need. We would request you to motivate and 

mobilize these young adults in your care to sign up and participate in this noble 

cause.  

We look forward to your prompt, affirmative action, and cooperation in this 

endeavor.  


